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3500 Vicksburg Lane N, 
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Plymouth, Minnesota 55447 
 

 

 

  
Re:  Minnesota Attorney General 
 
November 4, 2022 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schultz, 
 
 
The National Latino Peace Officers Association - Advocacy supports and endorses your candidacy for Minnesota State 
Attorney General, with the recommendation of the Minnesota State Advocacy.   
 
The NLPOA-Advocacy is a law enforcement organization made up of federal, state, and local law enforcement officers. 
 
The NLPOA-Advocacy supports James Schultz because his vision is consistent with the type of leader our country needs, 
especially with the current state of the law enforcement profession. 
 
We invite our members and friends to support James Schultz as he walks “side-by-side with Law Enforcement”. 
 
Congratulations on your endorsement from the National Latino Peace Officers Association-Advocacy. 
        
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                         
Darrin Fulton           Billy Mendez 
Chairman           Secretary 
NLPOA-Advocacy          NLPOA-Advocacy 
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